Carl Stuart Middle School
Presents


In order for a child to become an avid reader, it has been proven that they need to be actively involved in the learning process and surrounded by literature both at home and in school.  However, it can be hard as a parent to choose the right books and the books that are “cool” for them to read.  Carl Stuart is offering a book club to help build a personal library for your child and to make reading fun!  As a member of the Booktopian Society, your child will receive 6 books of their own throughout the year (beginning in October). The books will range from classic books in all genres to the popular books that everyone wants to read.*  The students will also be invited to meetings led by a teacher to discuss the latest selection when each book is distributed.  The cost will be $20.00 for the entire year.  This is a one-time offer that will be closed as of Friday, September 6th.  Students who want to join need to return the bottom of this form to me or their English teacher by then.  
I hope you want to apart of this awesome book club this year! 
Mrs. Rehm

Library Media Specialist

*Books will be chosen by teachers and cannot be changed or exchanged each month.

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

Student Name _____________________________________________________

English Teacher ______________________________
Period ___________

Would you like to provide a scholarship for another student?  _______________

Amount Enclosed ______________ (Please indicate CHECK_____ or CASH______)
